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 Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC
2800 Post Oak Boulevard (77056)

P.O. Box 1396
Houston, Texas 77251-1396

713-215-2000

December 10, 2020

Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
Rebecca Albert, Chapter 102 Section Chief, Regional Permit Coordination Office
Kevin White, Chapter 105 Section Chief, Regional Permit Coordination Office
400 Market Street
Harrisburg, PA  17101

RE: Regional Energy Access Expansion 

Dear Ms. Albert and Mr. White:

As you are aware from various pre-application meetings with Transcontinental Gas 
Pipeline Company representatives involving its Regional Energy Access Expansion Project 
(REAE) held on April 1, 2020 and September 4, 2020, the company will be applying to the 
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (PADEP) for a Clean Water Act Section 
401 Water Quality Certificate on or around January 29, 2021.  In accordance with recent guidance 
from the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) we are required to have a pre-
application meeting with PADEP to discuss the 401 no later than 30 days in advance of the 
submittal.  This letter shall confirm Dominic Rocco’s (Director, Regional Permit Coordination 
Office) message to me on December 8, 2020, and Transco’s understanding that the meetings 
referenced herein satisfy this requirement.  

Sincerely,

Joseph Dean
Manager – Permitting, Major 
Projects


